FW: Contract
Todd Histt to; mpatterson@odot.org 03/01/2014 04:21 PM
Cc: Todd Hiett

Director Patterson,

I am writing to inform you of my intention to pursue other interest which will
reguire that I terminate my contract for services with ODOT. It 1is with some
sadness that I do so. I have greatly enjoyed the opportunity to work with the
department and the navigation industry developing many lifelong friends in the
process. FEowever, I do not beliave I would be able to provide you the
services you need and deserve while pursuing this new direction.

Per cur contract, please receive this as a 30 day notification of my intention
to terminate contract as of April 1, 201é4.

Again, thank you for the opportunity you have provided for me to work with you
and your team. Please know that even absent a contract, I am always happy to
help you in accomplishing your mission. It is so vitally important to the
future of this state. The leadership provided by you and the team have moved
Oklzhoma light years ahead from a transportation standpeint. I expect only
better things to come from your leadership in the future.

Todd Hiett

Confidentiality Notice: The information contained in and transmitted with %this
communication is strictly confidential, is intended cnly for the use of the
intended recipient, and is the property of SpiritBank or its affiliates and
subsidiaries. If ycu are not the intended recipient, yot are hereby notified
that any use of the information contained in or transmitted with the
communication or dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication
is mtrictly prchibited by law. If you have received this communication in
error, please lmmediately return +his communication to the sender and delete
the original message and any copy of it in your possession. Thank you.



